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Spotlight is run entirely by volunteers, so over 95p of every £1 
you donate goes directly to our projects  

in Uganda. 

With Gift Aid, this increases to over £1.21! 

NEW COMPUTER SKILLS GRADUATES

What a joy to see these bright young ones flourish because of new opportunities available to them 
through the NMF ICT centre! These young people are being exposed to a light in ICT that will shine 
brighter and brighter. They may go on to become the future leaders not only in their communities but in 
Uganda. 

Thank you so much to everyone especially to the team on the ground for all their hard work and to our 
funders. 

If you’re interested in getting involved with 
Spotlight on Africa, please email 

enquiries@hsoa.org.uk

Follow us on Social Media  - 
Facebook, X, Instagram, Linkedin

www.hsoa.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HarpendenSpotlightonAfrica
https://twitter.com/SpotlightonAFR
https://www.instagram.com/spotlight_on_africa/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/spotlight-on-africa/


Spotlight on Africa is a Registered Charity 1117585 • www.spotlightonafrica.co.uk
For more information, please contact: secretary@hsoa.org.uk or phone 01582 461792

FORGING LINKS - TRANSFORMING COMMUNITIES

HEALTH CLINIC NEWS
Spotlight is partnering with Outreach EMR to provide a digital upload of data to 
include immunisations to the Department of Health of Uganda. This process usually 
takes over two months for the data to be available for analysis. 

Spotlight has updated the solar system to ensure a reliable electricity source and 
EMR have provided 5 new lap top computers to enable this two year project along with 
training to the clinic staff. 

We are grateful for this partnership and delight in working together on this unique 
opportunity to modernise health care data systems. 

A POSITIVE 
START TO A NEW 
ACADEMIC YEAR
Staff at the primary school enjoy 
engaging in motivational team building 
exercises in preparation for the 
forthcoming academic year. 

Upcoming Events
Join us at the Spotlight Quiz Night this Saturday 3rd February 

Save the Date!
Spotlight Ball Saturday 19th October 2024, Luton Hoo Walled Garden 
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